
 

 

 

 

 

 

What have the Governors been involved with?  

 Governor Day and Chair of Governors Day 

Following a very successful Governor Day in May the Governors have reviewed the school 

improvement plan. Governors have also monitored the end of year, statutory and in house 

assessment.  As a result the Governors have established a challenging School Improvement 

Plan which is focusing on: 

 Handwriting and Spelling to improve writing 

 Mental Maths to develop fluency and accuracy in calculations. 

 

In addition to this the Governors have already supported parent evenings to engage with 

parents attending the parent consultations.  Furthermore the Governors have conducted 

learning walks to explore the impact of Handwriting development within the first few weeks 

of the Autumn Term. 

 

Governor Development 

To further enable our school and other local schools to provide better outcomes for their 

pupils, the Governors are establishing a network of Governors from various local primary 

schools. 

 

Governor Support to Families 

With a significantly high proportion of pupils having dyslexia the Governors have agreed to 

support families in need with Dyslexia assessments to enable them to support their children 

more effectively.   

 

Various Governors have already visited school to support the classes they are attached to 

and to support the curriculum eg Science visits. 
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